
I oppose strongly HB2510. A typical leftwing "feel good" bill introduced with the goal to target lawful gun owners. Basically blaming a 
potential firearms theft on the gun owner. The goal of bills like this is to discourage gun ownership. The ultimate goal of the American 
left is the destruction of the second amendment and the implementation of a State that controls every aspect of our lives. The State 
never encourages personal responsibility, but infringes constantly on personal freedoms. What good is a locked and secure firearm 
when seconds count and the police is minutes or hours away? Shouldn't then our car keys be locked up at all times too, so that 
minors or thieves have no access to it and can't use a vehicle to drive to a place to commit a crime? Where is this going to stop? For 
the sake of personal self defense and the sake of personal responsibility, please vote no on HB2510.
My guess is that you will push this and the other anti gun bills through despite the majority of citizens in opposition. It seems there is 
not much of a representative government left in Oregon. 


